
There is no scientific evidence that these activities cause erosion to riverbanks.

As a small business owner, I feel for the small business that depend on use of the river.

As a resident of Deschutes County, I do not want all the congestion transferred to my area. You will threaten my ability to socially 
distance if you raise the population of people coming in my area.


